## Sycamore Class News!



Mrs Gristwood, Mrs Moosa, Mrs Bibi and Mrs Courtidi

Hello and welcome back to a new school year! We are very excited about what is to come this year. We have lots to look forward to and lots of work to be done too. Please check out the school website and our class Dojo page for more information.



What are we learning about?

English - Stories with Familiar Settings;

Information Posters; Poems

Mathematics— Number & Place Value; Length and Mass; Addition & Subtraction; 2-D & 3-D Shape

PE- Fundamental movement skills and team building

Science— Animals including Humans

Computing — Managing online information

and Coding

Art — Formal elements of art PSHE — Living in the wider world-

communities

History—Why did Gandhi visit Lancashire? RE—Why is the Bible such a special book?

This half term and P.E is on Wednesday and Friday. Children should arrive at school in their PE kit.

Library books will be changed on a Friday. Please make sure that book bags are in school everyday.

Reading books will be changed on their reading day.

Important upcoming dates
Meet the Teacher meeting—to be
confirmed

27.9.24—Macmillan Coffee Morning 2.10.24— Flu Vaccinations 18.10.24—Finish for half term.

## **HOMEWORK**

We ask that all parents support us with your child's learning by:

- 1. Making sure that your child reads at least 3 times a week.
- Making sure that your child completes at least 10 minutes of Times Table Rock Stars each week.
- 3. Making sure that your child completes any homework that is sent home in their homework books.

## WEBSITE

Don't forget to check out the school website...



www.daisyfieldprimary.org